
Toby’s Foundation
Making Tracks to Defeat Canine Epilepsy

Submit blood samples: www.tobysfoundation.org/samples.htm
Online donations: www.tobysfoundation.org/Donors.htm
Mail donations to: Toby’s Foundation, Inc., PO Box 7321, Laguna Niguel, CA 92607
Your gift is tax deductible to the extent allowed by law. Please check with your employer 
about a matching gifts program.

For the latest information visit www.tobysfoundation.org
Email tobysfoundation@tobysfoundation.org 
Sign up online to receive “Toby’s AussiE-Update” Newsletter.

Happy New Year ~ We wish you peace, joy and good health!

Our dogs learn from us, will we learn from them? Donate a blood sample 
from your dog and make a contribution to Toby’s Foundation to support  
canine epilepsy research so we can unlock canine epilepsy.
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